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Annual Function Circular 

(Play Group, Pre School, Pre Primary, Class I) 
 

Dear Parent     
 
“Opportunities are the best trainers to germinate leadership”        
                                
You are cordially invited to the Annual Fest 2022 which has been scheduled on Friday, 16th December 
2022 at 5 PM for the students of Play Group, Pre School, Pre Primary and Class I.  
Parents should be seated in school by 4:45 PM. Program will start at sharp 5 PM. Kindly present the 
invitation card at the entrance. Only 2 adults per invitation card will be permitted. 
 
Instructions/ Guidelines for 15th December 2022: 

• Timings for Thursday, 15th December 2022 for the students will be 9 AM – 1:30 PM. Buses will ply 
accordingly. 

• Annual function costume will be given to the students on Thursday, 15th December 2022. 
 
Instructions/ Guidelines for 16th December 2022: 

• Reporting Time: On 16th December 2022, students of Pre School, Pre Primary and Class I have to 
report to school at sharp 2 PM. Students of Play Group have to report at sharp 3:30 PM. 

• Dress/ Costume Guidelines: Parents need to send their ward dressed up in the annual function 
costume on 16th December with basic makeup. Guidelines for makeup will be shared separately 
for each performance. All students should wear plain white socks on annual function day. 
Student’s bags and bottles should be labelled properly. Students should not be wearing anything 
valuable – watches, ornaments etc. 

• Bus Routers: In the afternoon on 16th December, those who are availing school’s transportation 
facility will be picked up. In the evening, students will go back along with the parents. 

• Lunch & Refreshments: Students should have lunch before coming to school and should carry 
their tiffin box, water bottle and a hand towel with them. Refreshments (burger, chips, muffin, 
frooti) will be given to students in the school. 

• Dispersal & Return of rented Costume: Students will be handed over to the parents only after 
the entire show is over. On that day, students will be dispersed in the rented costume. Parents 
need to return the costume to school on 17th December, Saturday latest by 10 AM. 
 

Please note that school will remain closed on 19th December 2022, Monday. 
 

Regards 
St Andrews World School, Indirapuram 
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